NALA LOCAL MUNICIPALITY

PUBLIC NOTICE:

IDP AND BUDGET 2024/2025 FINANCIAL YEAR

Notice is hereby given in terms of the Local Government Municipal Systems Act (32 of
2000) and Municipal Finance Management Act (56 of 2003), that the final reviewed
2024/2025 Integrated Development Plan (IDP) and the final Budget for 2024/2025 were
adopted by Special Council Sitting on the 14™ June 2024. Therefore, the community
members and all other stakeholders are encouraged to access these Documents through
the municipal website at www.nala.org.za and are also placed in all municipal buildings
and public Libraries.

For any further enquiries, feel free to contact IDP/OPMS Coordinator Mr. N.A Jasone via
email at jasone@nala.org.za or IDP Officer Mr. M.R Lengola at mlengola@nala.org.za

Kind Regards
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